
Sandy River Solar, LLC 
3519 NE 15th #325, Portland, OR 97212 

May 13, 2020 
 
 
Oregon Public Utility Commission 
Attn: Chair Decker 
201 High St. SW, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
 
RE: PGE Advice No. 20-09, Schedule 136 Oregon Community Solar Program Cost Recovery 
Mechanism, updates title of schedule and the type of costs to recover to include payments to 
participants, Docket No. ADV 1112 
 
 
To the Public Utility Commission of Oregon:  
 
Thank you for guiding the implementation of the Oregon Community Solar Program (the 
“CSP”).  Sandy River Solar, LLC is developing a single 1.85 MW project in the service territory 
of the Portland General Electric Company (“PGE”) and is looking forward to continuing to see 
this project, and the CSP, advance.  
 
Sandy River Solar understands that PGE has proposed a tariff that would change the allocation 
of CSP costs across PGE’s customer base.  Sandy River Solar believes that the CSP furthers 
decarbonization of energy supply in Oregon and provides a public benefit and a public good that 
benefits all customers.  Sandy River Solar does not take a position on PGE’s proposed tariff, but 
does support the Commission and PGE considering responsibility of program costs. 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Troy Snyder 
Sandy River Solar, LLC 


